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PUBUC Call Oftice at Midnapore

835. Shri N. B Chowdhury: WiU the 
Minister of Conunmiicattoiis be
pleased to state:

(a) the progress so far made in pro­
viding Public Call Offices at the Sub- 
divlsional Headquarters of Midnapore 
District in West Bengal; and

(b) by what time Public Call Office 
would be established at Ghatal, the 
sub-divisional town in the District of 
Midnapore?

The l>eputy lUinister of ComnmiiiF 
cati<Mis (Shri Ra) Bahadur): (a) Out
of live sub-divisional headquartera, 
three have already got Public Call 
Office facilities.

(b) A heavy outlay is involved for 
providing a Public Call Office at 
Ghatal. It is not possible to take it 
up during this year. The proposal 
will be re-examined early in 1956-57,
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Sakri-Hasanpur Rail Link

837. Shri Animdha Slnha: Will the 
Minister of Railways be pleased to 
refer to the reply given to unstarred 
question No. 38 on the 16th November, 
1954 and state:

(a) whether any request has been 
received for the construction of a new 
railway line between Sakri and Hasan- 
pur Road in the District of Dar- 
bhanga (Bihar State) on the Nortlr 
Eastern Railway; and




